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Dates to 
Remember: 

 
School Closes– Friday 

19th October 

 

School Reopens– 

Monday 29th October 

 

Christmas Pantomime- 

Friday 14th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Winnie the 
Witch 

The word of the week:  he she 

Sounds of the week:  j  v  w  x 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Reception Fund 

Thank you so much to those families who have 

given money for our reception fund. We were able 

to do some super fruit tasting last week, which 

really brought our book of the week to life. We are 

hoping to do some lovely Halloween and Christmas 

crafts next half term. 

Cinderella Pantomime 

Please could you return your slip for the pantomime 

as soon as possible. If we do not receive sufficient 

funds this may have to be cancelled. Thank you. 

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Task 

Talk to your grown up about what you have been doing 

in the holidays ready for our weekend news writing. 

Can you spell all of your Phase 2 tricky words? Keep 

practicing as we will be moving on to Phase 3 tricky 

words after the holidays! 


